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English: 

• This term we begin with our Book Week 

where we will be writing our own informative 

non chronological reports.  

• We will also be looking at narrative writing. 

We will read the book ‘The Green Ship’ by 

Quentin Blake and think about features of 

adventure stories. We will learn about 

dialogue in stories and write our own. 

Maths: 

• We start with fractions work this half term. 

We will recap equivalent fractions and 

finding fractions of quantities. 

• We will also recap different units of 

measurement and converting between units. 

• In our shape work, we will learn about 

different quadrilaterals and triangles as well 

as 3D shapes. 

Science: 

• This half term our topic is ‘Rocks and Soils.’ 

We will use our investigative skills to 

examine and classify rocks in different ways. 

We will find out about how rocks are formed 

and the different types of rocks. We will 

learn about fossils and why Mary Anning was 

important. At the end of the unit, we will 

look at different soils. 

RE: 

• In RE lessons, we will be learning about the 

Islamic faith and how it affects Muslims’ 

lives. In particular, we will find out about 

mosques and the 5 pillars of Islam. 

 

PSHE and RSHE: 

• This half term’s work will focus on situations 

when we need help. We will talk about how 

we can manage the situation and the skills to 

do so. 

• We will also talk about transition to next 

year. 

 

Theme (History or Geography): 

• This half term is a Geography focus learning 

about rivers and mountains. We will learn 

about their physical features and use maps to 

locate the rivers and mountains in Europe. 

We will find out about how rivers are formed 

and what physical processes shape landforms 

such as mountains. Finally, we will learn 

about different types of mountains. 

Creative Arts (Art and Design, Design and 

Technology, Music): 

• This half term we will be learning about 

abstract art. We will look at examples from 

famous artists and applying the techniques in 

our own pieces. 

• Our music lessons will continue to be taught 

by Helen and will take place on Wednesdays. 

 

 

Other Subjects: 

• PE lessons will be on Tuesdays, led by Mrs 

Reedman. This half term’s focus is athletics. 

• In computing, we will continue looking at 

digital photography using the ipads. 

• We will also continue our French lessons, 

consolidating our learning from this year and 

applying it in short conversations. 

 

 


